
 

 

 

May 20th – 24th, 2019 
 

Announcements: 
 
**Please return the yellow form with your current mailing address and $1.oo ASAP so 
that we can mail your child’s final report card. 
** Please make sure all fines have been paid in order for report cards to be mailed. 
**Make sure all students have paid Library fines and returned all Library books. 
**No charges will be allowed in the cafeteria.  Please make sure that your child has 
lunch money! 
**Tuesday, May 21st:  Field Day 
**Students may wear their Survivor shirts with uniform shorts for Field Day.  Snacks 
will be provided for the students.   
**Thursday, May 23rd:  5th Grade Awards Program at PUE 
    8:30-10:00 – McMillan, Goff, Hite, Bennett,   Carr, Young, Haycraft, Garrett 
    12:00-1:30 – Wright, May, Tillman, Watts, Worsham, Shelton 
Students should wear dress attire.  NO BLUE JEANS AND NO SHORTS ALLOWED! 
This will be the Promotion Ceremony for fifth graders and will be a very special time 
for them.  Check outs will be allowed only after the program in homerooms. 
**Friday, May 24th:  Last Day of School for Students.  This will be a 60% day. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We have enjoyed teaching your children this year, and we 
wish them all the best of luck in Junior High!  We hope you 

all have a wonderful summer! 
Love, 


